
 
 

SS Casino Dry Gin 
700ml bottle  

Date label “Batch 1” 

 
 

Apollo Bay Distillery P/L is conducting a recall of the above product. The product has 
been available for sale at Great Ocean Road Brewhouse in VIC (Tastes of the 
Region) between 5 pm on Friday 5th June until 7:30 pm on Sunday 7th June, 2020. 
 

Problem: The recall is due to non compliant labelling (NIP not listed on the label) - 
80% ABV ethanol and Glycerol and Hydrogen Peroxide added. 
The product is labelled as gin, however it is not gin. The bottles are not correctly 
sealed, they can be identified as having no shrink wrap seal.  
 

Food safety hazard: The bottles contain, 1.45% glycerol and 0.125% hydrogen 
peroxide. Products containing glycerol and hydrogen peroxide may cause 
illness/injury if consumed. 
 

What to do: Consumers should not ingest this product.  Consumption of the product 
may have side effects including nausea, headaches, dizziness, bloating,  vomiting, 
thirst, and diarrhea. If you experience any of these symptoms please seek medical 
advice.  
 

Consumers should return the product to the place of purchase for a full refund. 
 
For further information please contact: 

Apollo Bay Distillery P/L 
03 52 377 165 

www.apollobaydistillery.com.au 

 
 

FOOD RECALL 

See www.foodstandards.gov.au/recalls 
for Australian food recall information 

 

See www.foodstandards.gov.au/recalls 
for Australian food recall information 

 


